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President Stephanie led the Pledge of Allegiance and gave the invocation. 
 
Guests 
 
Norma Madayag-Reilly and Gary Reilly, program speaker and her husband from the  
 Newark Club. 
Dana Huyge, Geneva Concerts 
 
Announcements 
 

• A get well card for John Johnson is being circulated 
• Lakefront and flower bed clean-up will be held on October 23.  Please gather 

between 12 and 12:30 pm on the lakeside of the Visitor Center.  Bring gloves and 
gardening tools.  More people are needed to help and the sign-up sheet is being 
circulated. 

• President Stephanie thanked Kelsey and Lyons National Bank for donating a 
basket for the Camp Onseyawa dinner held last Saturday night. 

• A District Foundation brunch is being held at Ventosa on November 7. 
• October 29 is World Polio Day and a multi-district dinner is being held in 

Syracuse.  The keynote speaker will be Rotary International President-elect 
Jennifer Jones. More information is in October’s Grapevine. 

• Just as a reminder, potential members can be treated to two lunches.   
• Geneva Concerts is hosting Step Afrika! on October 29 at 7 pm at the Smith. 

 
50/50 
 
Gary Reilly shared the winnings with the Foundation. 
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Happy/Sad Dollars 
 

• Ted Baker is grateful that Major League Baseball provides employment for 
visually impaired umpires. 

• John Watson is thankful for Dick hosting and that President Stephanie didn’t 
include him with the visitors 

• Since everyone is saving money on lunch, Dave Cook fined the entire club a $1. 
• Gary Reilly is thankful for the Club’s hospitality and he’s donating his 50/50 

winnings to the Club’s Foundation 
• Norma Madayag-Reilly appreciated Jerry’s invitation to speak to the club.  She 

always enjoys visiting other clubs. 
• Jim Dickson has lamentations dollars.  He and Bill Flood were headed to Watkins 

Glen to drive the track but his car wouldn’t start. 
• Peter Einset sent informational materials to a club in Oslo, Norway as part of his 

social circle.  He hopes to set up a Zoom meeting with the club. 
• Linda Equinozzi spent last weekend with her sisters and today is her husband’s 

birthday. (Happy Birthday to Art!) 
• Dick Austin thoroughly enjoyed his trip to Alexandria, Virginia and seeing Elton 

Brown live in Rochester. 
• President Stephanie fined Dave Cook and Mary Lawthers for having their 

pictures in the newspaper.  She also thanked Dr. Steadman for his donation to 
the Foundation. 
.  

Program 
 
Norma Madayag-Reilly, the regional Vice Chair for Rotary Leadership Institute 
(RLI), discussed RLI.  She believes that the training provides more information about 
Rotary and has helped her with her Rotary journey. 

• RLI is not an authorized Rotary program but is endorsed by Rotary International 
• Education is the key to becoming an effective leader.  Through RLI participants 

will know more about Rotary, its history, its evolution, and what Rotary can be. 
• Who can attend RLI – any Club member 
• Format – facilitated discussion.  
• Why attend RLI –education, fellowship, networking, to be more informed about 

Rotary, and be inspired to take on any leadership role.  Overall RLI will help 
make your club better, stronger and fun. 

• How do you attend – Our district is part of the RLI of North East America (21 
districts in the northeastern part of the US and Bermuda) and you can attend any 
session virtually.  To register for more information, visit www.rlinea.org.  

• Jim Dickson, Dave Cook, and Jerry Forcier all highly recommend RLI. 
 

Submitted by Kerry Lippincott 
 

 



Interact Meeting Minutes 

Today's (10/19/21) meeting was started at 2:30 PM by Club President Jenna Kafrawi. 

 On October 23rd, this coming Saturday, there is a Trunk or Treat at the Geneva Public Library parking 
lot. Decorating cars is from 2:30 PM to 3:00 PM and handing out candy is 3:00 PM to 4:00 PM. It is 
advised to bring your own candy, as 200 kids have signed up. 

On the same day there is a Lakeside clean-up with Seneca Lake SONE (Stewards of Seneca Lake) at 
the Visitors Center. We will be picking up trash so bring work gloves and you may also want to wear 
boots. The permission slip is linked below. 

On November 21st, there is a volunteer opportunity at 12:00 PM to help with Thanksgiving Box 
packaging, at the Parish Center. 

Every Wednesday Rotary meets at Bellas at 12:00 to 1:00 PM. If you are interested the permission slip is 
linked below:  

It has been made official that Owen Sellars and Jenna Kafrawi are authorized to run the Interact bank 
account and Emily McFadden and Wyatt Patchett are being taken off.  

The meeting was adjourned at 2:44 PM. 

--Club Secretary 

Natalie McFadden 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
    

Stephanie Hesler    Gerald Forcier      Diana Perry    Ford Weiskittel     Bob McFadden      Kelsey Journell 
     President     President-Elect     Vice President       Secretary          Club Treasurer   Foundation Treasurer 
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